
DCE PLACEMENT CELL UPDATE 
  

Congratulations 
 
DCE/TPO/4712                                                                                                                  20 Dec 2007
        
 
1. It has the reference to our centralized campus placement DCE/TPO/4527 notice dated 8 Dec 2007 for Vedanta Sterlite. 
 
 
2. We feel pleased to announce that following Mech. Engg. students of 2008 batch have been placed with the above 
mentioned company  .   

 
 
Name           Roll No.                      

         Mr. Santosh Kumar   7258       
           Mr. Sushil Gulati                  7266 
           Mr. Ajay Sharma                  7212      
           Mr. Shalender Sharma        7259 
           Mr. Deepak Sharma             7228                 
 
 
Heartiest congratulations to above placed students.  
 
 
                                                  


